
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 43172    Olympia, Washington  98504-3172 
 
 
 
November 8, 2023 
 
J. Richard Aramburu 
Counsel for Tri-Cities C.A.R.E.S.  
705 2nd Avenue, Suite 1300   
Seattle, WA  98104-1797 
 
 
RE:  Response to Letter Regarding Horse Heaven Hill Proposed Wind Project Special Meeting 
 
Dear Mr. Aramburu, 
 
EFSEC has received your letter inquiring about the date of the special meeting mentioned at the October 
18, 2023 regular Council meeting. EFSEC will issue a notice with the details of the special meeting to be 
held on November 29, 2023 in accordance with Revised Code of Washington (RCW) 42.30.080(2) and 
Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 463-18-050(3). This will be a public meeting in accordance 
with WAC 463-18-050(1). This is not a meeting to take public comment. This meeting will be for the 
Council to hear and discuss information about the Horse Heaven proposal. Any questions posed in 
advance would be for the sake of gathering information and made public at the time of the meeting. 
 
No additional meetings are scheduled at this time. If any further meetings are requested by the Council, 
they will also be noticed in accordance with RCW 42.30.080(2) and WAC 463-18-050(3). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sonia E. Bumpus 
EFSEC Director 
 
cc: Amí Hafkemeyer, EFSEC 
 Amy Moon, EFSEC 
 Jon Thompson, Office of the Attorney General 
 Parties of Record 


